
Examination Board          March 29, 2024 

 

To 

The Principal/ Head Teacher 

 Subject: AKU-EB introduces the Jenabai Awards  

 

I am pleased to inform our schools’ leadership that the AKU Examination Board has launched an 

esteemed initiative as a part of our commitment to foster academic excellence and quality education 

across Pakistan. It is with a great pride that I announce the inception of the Jenabai Awards scholarship 

for AKU-EB students across Pakistan. The scholarship is directed towards recognising and honouring 

the outstanding academic achievement of our students, and to support their future aspirations. 

Named after the esteemed Jenabai Hussainali Shariff Family, the Jenabai Awards comprise of 100 

merit-based scholarships covering the annual examination fees for three consecutive grades: SSC II 

(Grade 10), HSSC I (Grade 11) and HSSC II (Grade 12). Starting from 2024, the scholarship is awarded 

on the basis of students’ outstanding performance in SSC I (Grade 9) examinations (see Annexure 1). 

This scholarship is a hallmark of our collective dedication to ensuring that our students have access to 

quality education that equips them with skills, knowledge and competencies necessary to thrive in an 

ever changing world.  

The Jenabai Awards will empower students to embark on a journey that unlocks their pathways to the 

successful future they aspire to achieve. This prestigious initiative is an opportunity to shape their future 

and the world around them.  

I urge you to share this exciting opportunity among your faculty and student body. Details regarding 

the Jenabai Awards can be found on the AKU-EB official website and social media pages.  

AKU-EB is grateful for your partnership and dedication in fostering academic excellence and 

empowering students to achieve their full potential. It is through your unwavering support and 

collaboration that the transformative impact of the Jenabai Awards will be realised. I express my utmost 

gratitude to your leadership and your team members, including the esteemed teachers and staff at your 

school for your continued support.  

AKU-EB gratefully acknowledges the Jenabai Hussainali Shariff Family’s generosity in funding the 

Jenabai Awards and their trust in the quality of education that AKU-EB provides across Pakistan.  

  

Regards, 

Dr Naveed Yousuf 

Interim CEO, Aga Khan University Examination Board 


